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Willow Wood Community Primary School 
School Council 

Friday 8th February 2019 
1.10pm – Willow Room 

 
1. Welcome and Attendance 
 
Year 1: Jackson, Evie 
Year 2: Eliza, Charlie 
Year 3: Ellie, Alexa 
Year 4: Niamh, Declan 
Year 5: Charlie, Courtney 
Year 6: Alfie, Oliver  
 
Members of staff: Ms Tomlinson, Mrs Grigg, Miss Phillips and Miss Gregory. 
 
2. Minutes and Matters arising. 

 
All children to spend time with their buddies before half term. Years 1 and 4 
have met they read stories and played in the snow. Year 6 and Mulberry have 
had a P4C lesson. Other classes will shortly.  
 
3. Buddy Activities. 

Councillors made a list of different activities for all children to do i.e. playing 
outside, reading, making play dough and many more. Each class will pick one 
activity every time they meet with buddies. Mrs Grigg will send lists to all 
classes. 
  
4. Qualities of a new Head teacher. 

 
Children were asked what qualities they would like to see in the upcoming new 
headteacher. Ms Tomlinson explained what qualities meant and the children 
had many thoughts. They would like someone to be kind, welcoming, caring, 
respectful, heart-warming, good sense of humour, courageous, active and 
energetic, organised, technical, artistic, strict but nice, good listener, and 
somebody to look up to. Governors will attend the next meeting to hear from the 
feedback and to speak to the children about having a new headteacher.  
 
5. AOB. 

 
RSPCA is the school charity of the year so Councillors need to ask classes and 
decide what event they would like to do to raise funds. We will hopefully have a 
assembly led by an RSPCA representative – please could Miss Gregory find a 
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contact. Councillors would also like a celebration assembly for Ms Tomlinson in 
the summer and a talent show before Easter.  

Next Meeting: Friday 29th February 2019 - 1.10pm in the Willow Room. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
• Share Buddy activities with your Class Council 

and make sure that you meet with your 
buddies on a regular basis.	

• Ask children in your class what kind of new 
headteacher they would like to make sure that 
all the children are involved. 

• Find out more about the RSPCA.	
• Ask if your class would like a talent show 

before Easter.	
	


